


Therefore we suggest that the Committee seek to assure itself:

as to the scope of the work of the contracted defence security guards; and

that the defence security guards' functions will be strictly confined to defence
bases and premises and the immediate surrounds of those establishments.

We would be pleased to answer any questions the Committee might have on this
aspect of the Bill.

Yours sincerely

Mark Burgess
Chief Executive Officer




